Albert, Crystal

From: Fred Smith <fsfasmith@gmail.com>
Sent; Saturday, October 1, 2022 12:01 PM
To: Schaefer, Laura; LegPublicComment
Subject: Fair Nassau County Legislature Redistricting

Attention; This email came from an external source. Do not open attachments or click on links from

unknown senders or unexpected emails.
To Ms. Schaefer and Nassau County Legislators:

As a resident of Garden City, I strongly urge you to draw Nassau County districts in a
fair and proportionate manner, assuring appropriate representation for people of color,
particularly Black and Hispanic voters. Gerrymandering that dilutes "minority" residents'
voting power is unjust and undermines the principle of democratic representation.

Thank you,

Fred Smith, MD
10 Cambridge Avenue, Garden City

Frederick A. Smith, MD FACP
Adjunct Clinical Assistant Professor of Medicine
Danald and Barbara Zucker School of Medicine at Hofstra/Northwell
Honorary Attending, Division of Medical Ethics, Department of Medicine
NSUH and LIJMC, Northwell Health



Albert, Crystal

From: Cristina Kilberg <kilocergfam@gmail.com>
Sent: Saturday, October 1, 2022 1:26 PM

To: LegPublicComment

Subject: Districting of Voters in Nassau County

Attention: This email came from an external source. Do not open attachments or click on links from

unknown senders or unexpected emails.
To the Legislature of Nassau County,

| am reaching out today to ask you to please follow the law passed by Gov. Hochul (5.5160-8/A.229c.

Specifically as outlined in the press release, "[that] Districts are not drawn with the intent or result of denying equal
opportunity of racial or language minority groups to participate in the political process;" especially when dealing with
districts like my own district 14 -which tends to link communities that tend to exclude and then perpetuate structural
racism in the county.

Towns like mine are surrounded by diverse neighboring communities where we all shop and spend time- same as those

who come to my community. We can do better in Nassau County drawing up voting blocks that are a fair representation
of the geographic area. This will allow for mare creative thinking and progress for all the communities in close proximity
o each other. In Nassau County we should be a leader in this way and show the rest of the country how NYers manage

voting fairness.

Cristina Kilberg
Garden City NY



Albert, Crystal

From: Jigisha <jbhagat26@yahoo.com>
Sent: Saturday, October 1, 2022 12:47 AM
To: LegPublicComment; Schaefer, Laura
Subject: S.5160-B/A.229¢

Attention: This email came from an external source. Do not open attachments or click on links from unknown sendérs or
unexpected emails. :

To the Legislature of Nassau County,

| implore you each to follow the law passed by Gov. Hochul {§.5160-B/A.229c¢) and particularly, as outlined in the press
release, "[that] Districts are not drawn with the intent or result of denying equal opportunity of racial or language :
minority groups to participate in the political process;" such that districts like my own district 14 (which explicitly
exclude Black, Brown, and Latine folks in a way which perpetuates structural racism in the county) can be both undone
and not recreated, and that the current obviously political districts aren't expanded or worsened in this sense, .
Sincerely, i
Jigisha Motwani ‘ .



